
 

 

  

  

Associated British Ports  

 

  

NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS  

  

Road Works Rover Way, Cardiff Docks 
 

Port users and tenants are advised that there will be road works taking place 

on Rover Way, Cardiff Docks from Tuesday April 16th 0800 until Friday April 

19th 1700. 

 

Traffic management will be in place during this time. 

 

ABP apologise for any inconvenience that this may cause and appreciate your 

co-operation.  

 

 

 

Date: 12/04/2024 


